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Isabel Stones

From: Paul Harding < >
Sent: 19 September 2023 20:30
To: Isabel Stones
Cc:

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: APP/X1925/V/23/3323321 

Dear Isabel 
Thank you for sending through the explanatory note requested by the Inquiry 
I have reviewed it and am broadly happy with what is being proposed though I do have a few observaƟons that I 
hope are construcƟve  
I suggest a restricƟon to allow only one work area at a Ɵme to stop the risk of mulƟple road closures or diversions. 
 
Priory lane is already busy with new fibre along the leŌ hand side ( from LiƩle Wymondley) the important drainage 
channel to the right and water main down the middle. In addiƟon sewage and gas run from the high street to 
wymondley hall farm. 
 
The principle of removing spoil and allowing access over steel plates both sound sensible. 
 
At the grid connecƟon end has the route changed to now go up to Redcoats and along towards Sperberry rather 
straight in from Blakemore End Road. 
 
Do finally be aware that in addiƟon to the Priory Lane impact on businesses the route passes many homes and 
businesses including two pubs and business units off the high street, Needham House Hotel housing 250 refugees on 
a long term basis plus in Blakemore End Road and at the juncƟon Redcoats Farmhouse hotel which is busy every 
day  
I trust that all makes sense  
 
Regards 
 
Paul Harding 
JOG 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On 18 Sep 2023, at 17:19, Isabel Stones < > wrote: 

  
Dear Alison 
  
Please see attached the transport and flooding explanatory note in respect of the cable 
laying process that the Inspector requested last week. I would be grateful if you could 
pass this on to the Inspector. 
  
I have cc’ed the other parties so that they also have a copy can now review and 
comment on the note, as anticipated by the Inspector. 
  
I assume this will be added as an Inquiry document, but I would be grateful if the 
Inspector could confirm. 
  
Many thanks 
  


